Marion County
OREGON

For immediate release: March 31, 2023
Contact: Sherry Lintner, Marion County Volunteer Services Coordinator, (503) 588-7990

Volunteer Opportunity:
Marion County Extension & 4-H Service District Budget Committee

Extension services have been helping our local community since 1911. Youth activities,
horticulture, food safety, forestry, nutrition education, and agritourism are just a few program
areas funded through the Marion County Extension and 4-H Service District (MCE4H). The
district is seeking members to serve 2-year terms on the MCE4H Budget Committee.

The ideal applicant will have a financial or budgetary background, may have insight into special
district budgeting, or may have knowledge and interest in the services & programs delivered
through the service district. The Budget Committee meets with the service district’s governing
board 2-3 times each year.

MCEA4H serves all 20 incorporated cities, as well as the unincorporated areas of Marion County,
and works in cooperation with OSU Extension Service to bring many important services and
supports to local residents. Learn more about the impact of programs funded by MCE4H at
https://extension.oregonstate.edu/county/marion/news.

Completed and signed applications should be submitted to volunteer@co.marion.or.us no later
than 11:59pm, Friday, April 14, 2023. Applicants must live or work in Marion County to be
considered for this position. Visit www.co.marion.or.us/CS/ServiceDistrict/ for more
information.

For more information or to receive an application by mail contact Sherry Lintner, Volunteer
Services Coordinator, (503) 588 7990 or by e-mail at volunteer@co.marion.or.us. Visit
https://www.co.marion.or.us/HR/VOL/Pages/Advisory-Boards.aspx for more information and
to find the Advisory Board application.
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